
ST JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC SCHOOL ONEHUNGA
Unfortunately due to new rules and regulations around using the carpark at 
Our Lady of the Assumption church some of our parents have been issued 
with parking tickets. 

We will be working on a solution to this issue with DRESSMART, in the mean 
time; if you are parking and leaving your car for school matters please either: 
- call into the church office for a 'sticker' for your windscreen.  
- pass on your registration to our school office staff upon arriving. 

We will continue to keep you informed on this situation. 


